
 
The City of Wauchula Code Enforcement met for its regularly scheduled hearing on Wednesday, June 
15, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. 
 

Special Magistrate Christman called the hearing to order and administered the oath to those testifying.  
 

Also present at the hearing were Code Enforcement Officer Raina Bergens, and Deputy City Clerk 
Victoria Thompson. 
 

NEW CASES: 
 
16-104-M  Rodney J Romeo & Audrea Mariner   630 E Bay Street 
CE Officer Bergens testified for the record this case is compliant and closed.  
Special Magistrate Christman so ordered.  
 
16-112-M   Douglas C & Sherie Battey    418 Tulane Avenue 
16-113-N  Douglas C & Sherie Battey   418 Tulane Avenue 
CE Officer Bergens testified and presented photographic evidence. However, upon review with Special 
Magistrate Christman, there were questions about possibly finding another mailing address for better 
service.  Special Magistrate Christman held off making any decision on both cases today and asked they 
be brought to the hearing in July.  
  
 
 

APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS HEARING MINUTES 
The previous hearing minutes were unavailable for approval and will be reviewed at the July hearing.  
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
There was no one in the audience to speak.  
 
 

With no further business to discuss, Special Magistrate Christman adjourned the hearing at 3:05 p.m. 
 
 
               
   Special Magistrate Heather Christman                Deputy City Clerk Victoria Thompson 
  
    


